
Ms. Burnett/Ms. Arrington ’

Since Valentine’s Day is a student holiday, we will 

be celebrating Thursday February 13, 2020. 
Students will be allowed to bring in valentines for 

the class, but they do not HAVE to. Names for 
valentines  are as follows:

Barthelemy, Wilder (B)
Berry, Jordan (B)
Brooks, Jonah (B)
Clark, Madison (G)

Etheridge, J’Miria (G)
Fedrick, Dwayne (B)
Harris, Jeremiah (B)

Hendley, Zion (B)
Jackson, Jaelah (G)
Jenkins, Camille (G)
Kelly, A’miyah (G)
Kemp, Larry (B)

Overton, Kordarius (B)
Powell, Kamiya (G)
Record, Faith (G)
Reese, Imani (G)

Simmons, Shamid (B)
Sims, Jacoby (B)

Smith, Blakeleigh (G)
Walker, Hailey (G)
Williams, Kree (G)
Wimbley, Isaiah (B)

Inclement Weather
Parents, it is that time of year 

where the weather is 

completely unpredictable. For 

updated info about severe 

weather and school closings, 

please be sure to visit the 

Richmond County Board of 

Education website at 

www.rcboe.org. 

Please remember to check and sign folders EVERY DAY! 

NO SCHOOL! Feb 14&17
Parents, February 14 is District Wide 
Professional Learning for teachers so 

students will be out that day. February 
17th is President’s Day and all schools 
and central offices will be closed in 

observance of this day. 

Candy Grams

Kindergarten is selling candy grams for students to purchase for friends. 
Parents also have the chance to purchase a candy gram and have it delivered 
to their child(ren) Prices are:
$1.00- Lollipop bouquet
$2.00- Card and bag of candy
$5.00- Small teddy bear and bar of chocolate

If you are interested in purchasing a candy gram for you child, you can send 
the money on with a note of what you’d like to buy. 

Kudos Korner!!

Thank you to the following 
parents/grandparents of the 

following students for snack and 
supply donations!
• Jonah Brooks
• Jordan Berry

Happy Birthday!
Kree- 15th

Georgia Aquarium Field Trip
Our next and final field trip will be to the Georgia Aquarium in 
Atlanta, Georgia on April 29, 2020. We will be leaving about 
6:30 am and returning about 6:30 p.m. The cost for the trip is 
$40 per child which includes admission, a lunch meal with a 
souvenir, and a t-shirt. Monies can be payed in installments but 
must be paid in full by April 3, 2020. NO EXCEPTIONS. If parent 
want to attend, you must purchase your own admission ticket 
and may have to drive your own vehicle due to limited space on 
the buses. 

http://www.rcboe.org/

